
710 NE 30TH AVE. OCALA, FLORIDA 34470 
(352) 622- 1 17 1 

July 24,2002 

Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Blvd. 
Tallahassee, FL 32399-0850 
Attii: Records & Reporting 

Re: Docket Number 020650-W4 

1 certify that the attached notice was sent to all residents of Quadvilla Estates in 
accordance with Florida Public Service Commission rule number 25-30.030. 

Sincerely, 

E. Thompson 
President, Marion Utilities, Inc. 

TT/plt 

EXHIBIT G 



710 NE 30TH AVE. OCALA, FLORIDA 34470 
(352) 622- 1 17 1 

CUSTOMER NOTICE 

As of August lSt of 2002, your water service will be supplied 
by Silver Springs Regional Water and Sewer, Inc. 

Your August 1, 2002 bill for July water use will be issued by 
Marion Utilities, Inc. This bill should be paid to Silver Springs 
Regional Water and Sewer, Inc. Any new account or changes 
should be directed to Silver Springs Regional after that date. 

The address and telephone number for Silver Springs Regional 
Water and Sewer is: 

5500 E. Silver Springs Blvd. 
Silver Springs, FL 34488 
(352) 236-3600 

Thamk YOU - Marion Utilities, Inc. 


